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Legislation Text

File #: 14-0173, Version: 1

TITLE:
Annual Update from OWASA Representatives

PURPOSE: The Town’s OWASA Representatives Quinton Harper and Steve Dear will be present to report
the annual update to the Board. The report will also include an update regarding the Rogers Road Sewer
Project and Mary Darr, OWASA’s Director of Engineering and Planning, will be present to answer any
questions.

DEPARTMENT: N/A
CONTACT INFORMATION: N/A

INFORMATION: The Board receives updates from the Town’s OWASA representatives annualy.
FISCAL & STAFF IMPACT: N/A

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board receive the update.
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